
 
 

A message from Mrs Hodson... 

Coming Up in November: 
Thursday 30th 1.30pm Fantastic Foxes 

Parent Engagement 

Next Week... 

Class Attendance 

Brilliant Butterflies 94% 

Charming Cheetahs 98.3% 

Perfect Panthers 94.6% 

Learning Lions 93.2% 

Super Squirrels 99.2% 

Fantastic Foxes 94.8% 

Wise Owls 97.1% 

 This Week’s  
     winner is:  

 Super              
Squirrels 

Our lunchtime supervisors would like to make wet 

play time boxes with toys and games for the     

children to enjoy when the weather stops us from 

playing outside. If you are having a pre Christmas 

clear out, we would be very grateful if you could 

donate any suitable items (cars, dolls, colouring 

books, board games etc). Thank you :-) 

Toy and Games Plea 

Monday Y1 Forest School  

Tuesday Charming Cheetahs 
library visit 

Wednesday Learning Lions  
library visit 

Thursday Y1 Forest School 
parental            
engagement 

Friday Non-uniform day in 
exchange for     
hamper items 

Next week 

we are on 

week 3 of 

our lunch 

menu 



House 

Points 

Mars 307 

Earth 318 

Saturn 332 

Jupiter 224 

Clever Caterpillars  
Eddy 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Harry  

Charming Cheetahs - 
Willow 

Perfect Panthers - 
Faith 

Learning Lions - 
Henry  

Super Squirrels - 
Alice  

Fantastic Foxes - 
Pippa 

Wise Owls - 
Olive 

Clever Caterpillars  
Harrison 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Courtney  

Charming Cheetahs - 
Beau 

Perfect Panthers - 
Ralph 

Learning Lions - 
Trixie 

Super Squirrels - 
Imogen  

Fantastic Foxes - 
Max 

Wise Owls - 
Harriett 

Clever Caterpillars  
Jenson LS 

Brilliant Butterflies - 
Ellie  

Charming Cheetahs - 
Harley 

Perfect Panthers - 
Eli 

Learning Lions - 
Millie 

Super Squirrels - 
Alfie  

Fantastic Foxes - 
Archie  

Wise Owls - 
Mason H 

 
A massive well done to Evie Mata on passing her 

Stage 1 swimming this week! 

 

A massive well done to Taya - Mai Batty on            

passing her Level 4 swimming this week! 

Other Celebrations…. 



 

 

Class Drop Ins  

Please use this weekly drop in slot to ask staff any questions 

you may have or to address any concerns which may have 

arisen. These sessions are between 3.30- 4p.m. on the    

following days if you are unavailable due to work, please call 

school instead: 

Monday-Clever Caterpillars, Mrs Tomlinson 

Monday- Brilliant Butterflies, Mrs Cheetham/ Mrs 

Seymour 

Monday-Perfect Panthers, Miss Mohring 

Monday-Charming Cheetahs, Mrs Gray 

Monday-Learning Lions, Mrs Nesbitt 

Thursday-Super Squirrels, Mrs Ashby 

Thursday-Wise Owls, Miss Day 

Thursday-Fantastic Foxes, Mrs McAulay 

We would like to take the opportunity to thank 
you for your support in relation to the changes we 
have made to our communication channels.    
Within the initial communication letter we made 
clear how important your feedback would be in 
the successes of the changes. Therefore, we ask 
that you please take the time to complete the  
following survey in order to share your views on 
the successes of the communication strategy so 
far:   

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScKI6-
_6dziuC6kdzn1jYWcO5qYTYzpojSrdJg-dvU_Cwu_6g/
viewform  


